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NRC Issues Final Environmental Impact Statement  
for Perry Nuclear Power Plant License Renewal 

The Nuclear Regulatory Commission has issued its final supplemental environmental 
impact statement for renewing the operating license of the Perry Nuclear Power Plant, Unit 1,  
35 miles northeast of Cleveland, Ohio.  

The operating license for Perry Unit 1, a boiling-water reactor, expires Nov. 7, 2026. The 
plant owner, Vistra Operations Company LLC, submitted the license renewal application on  
July 3, 2023. The NRC’s review of the application covers both safety and environmental 
impacts. The NRC’s Safety Evaluation Report for Perry’s license renewal is expected to be 
completed soon. The agency will consider the safety and environmental reports in making a final 
decision on extending Perry’s license for an additional 20 years. 

The Perry license renewal application is available on the NRC website and can be viewed 
at the Perry Public Library at 3753 Main St. in Perry. General information about reactor license 
renewal is also available on the NRC website. 
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